
VPL.0100.0237.4769 P VPL.0100.0237.4769

1 September 2009

Witness F
Unknown Address

Mr Kieran Walshe
Deputy Commissioner Victoria Police
Deputy Commissioners’ Office
Victoria Police Centre
637 Flinders Street
MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Dear Deputy Commissioner Walshe,

Communications dated 4 June 2009 and 26 August 2009

I confirm receipt of your letters dated 4 June 2009 and 26 August 2009 (your 
correspondence), the latter of which was received by me on 27 August 2009.

I am currently obtaining legal advice in relation to the matters raised in your correspondence.
I will revert to you once I have had the opportunity to consider that advice.

Yours sincerely

Witness F

CC: Mr Simon Overland, Chief Commissioner of Police, Victoria Police
Detective Inspector Steve Smith, Victoria Police


